
MarreroLand is clearing some of the woods by Whitney Bank 
  
The activity taking place on the property fronting Lapalco between Parlange and the Raising 
Cane’s is a result of Jefferson Parish requiring MarreroLand to maintain a (+,-) 25’ clearing along 
the fence line from Parlange Dr. heading west to the rear of Raising Canes.  In addition, the 
Parish is requiring them to maintain a 50’ clearing along the rear and side fence line of Whitney 
Bank. 
  
MarreroLand mentioned this to us several weeks ago and they will leave as much of the wooded 
areas as they can since many homeowners have expressed an interest to keep the woods as a 
buffer for as long as we can.   Of course, we all know one day it will be developed. 
  
Thanks and have a great weekend, 
  
Charles Miller, III 
Plantation Estates 
 


